

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

11 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our English topic on 'Belonging' and our Science topic on the animals and habitats, we will be visiting Cassiobury Park in Watford. This trip will be taking place on Friday 9 July. The children will be receiving a talk on living creatures in the woodland, a mini beast hunt and grouping animals according to their food chain. They will also have the opportunity to walk around the park and have a picnic.

We will be walking to the park, leaving Holywell at 9.15am and returning by 3.15pm. We would like some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip, please speak to your class teacher and we will confirm if your help is required (please do not make plans to accompany us on the trip until you have received confirmation that your help is required).

Children will be required to wear school uniform with sun protection and a sun hat. All children will need a healthy packed lunch and a drink in a plastic bottle. Please do not send chocolate or sweets.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us. We are asking parents/carers to make a contribution of £4.97 towards the cost of the visit, if insufficient funds are provided by parents/carers it will be impossible for the school to meet the costs and the visit will have to be cancelled.

Could payment please be made using the School Money On-line Payments System by Wednesday 25th June. If you have any queries, please talk to the School Office and they will be able to provide you with a parent password.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Hussain Class teacher Miss Rozan Class teacher

5. Lizen

Miss Hampton Class teacher













